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The CAG .offers guidance, and assists consumers in resolving complaints about national banks .

and their subsidiaries. The CAG is not a consumer advocacy or-bank advocacy group. The

OCC is an administrative agency and we do not have jurisdiction to resolve contractual and

factual issues. We do not have judicial authority and cannot award damages in excess of a

bank's error.

While complaint processing times may vary, on average you should receive a written response

from CAG within 60 days after we have a complete file. Should you have questions, please

contact this office at the number listed below.

Sincerely,

Customer Assistance Group
Office of the Comptroller of the Currency

Customer Assistance Group

DBB/nbi

Customer.Assistance Group, 1301 McKinney Street, Suite 3450, Houston, Texas 77010-9050
Phone: (800) 613-6743, FAX: (713) 336-4301

Internet address: www.helpwithmybank.gov


